
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "Jasneet Kaur"
Cc: "JGribi@gribiassociates.com"
Bcc: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO2432 and GeoTracker Global ID T06019701663, Corwood Car Wash, 6973 Village

 Parkway, Dublin, CA 94568
Date: Monday, August 18, 2014 10:30:00 AM

Hello Jasneet:

Jim Gribi and I have been in contact regarding this case.

Thank you,

Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

-----Original Message-----
From: Jasneet Kaur [mailto:jasneetkaur1990@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 6:05 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Fuel Leak Case No. RO2432 and GeoTracker Global ID T06019701663, Corwood Car Wash, 6973
 Village Parkway, Dublin, CA 94568

Okay he did say he would handle this case since it is their case from the start. Please email him maybe once more if
 he does not contact you ill get in touch with him again. 

On Aug 14, 2014, at 3:53 PM, "Detterman, Karel, Env. Health" <Karel.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote:

> Hello Jasneet:
>
> I have not heard from James Gribi or Roger Woodward regarding this case.
>
> Thank you,
>
> Karel Detterman, PG
> Hazardous Materials Specialist
> Alameda County Environmental Health
> 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
> Alameda, CA  94502
> Direct: 510.567.6708
> Fax:    510.337.9335
> Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
>
> PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
>
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> http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Jasneet Kaur [mailto:jasneetkaur1990@gmail.com]
> Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 3:06 PM
> To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
> Subject: Case RO0002432
>
> Hi Karel,
>
> James Gribi contacted me a while back and I was told he was going to handle this case with you from here on
 forward along with Roger Woodward, the original owner. I am emailing you to confirm weather he has contacted
 you yet or not.
>
> Best regards,
> Jasneet Kaur
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